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Announcement 851 

 

Physician-Administered Drug Claims that Denied with Edit 

Code 9051 (Prescriber is not Covered) in Error will be 

Reprocessed 

During the recent transition to edit claims for the Ordering, Prescribing and Referring (OPR) prescriber requirement, 

edit code 9051 (Prescriber is not covered) was erroneously added to physician-administered drug (PAD) claims 

through the point of sale system.  This addition resulted in claims rejecting for edit code 9051 in error.  The rejected 

claims will be automatically reprocessed and the adjudication will appear on a future remittance advice.    

 


